
January 7                                                      

Spring 2019 Semester Begins 

January 18                                                       

Last day to drop with full refund or credit 

January 21                                                     

Holiday:  Campus Closed 

January 25                                                      

Last day to drop with a “W” 

February 15—18                                           

Holiday:  Campus Closed 

March 7 @ noon                                        

Graduation & Certificate Petition      

Deadline 

March 25—31                                                

Spring Break—No Classes 

April 1—4                                                       

EOPS Early Registration                            

for Summer & Fall 

April 19                                                           

Last day to drop with a “W” 

April 25 & 26                                                 

Non-Instructional Days:  no classes 

May 13—17                                                  

Final Exams 

May 17 @ 10 am                                       

Ventura College Graduation Ceremony 

El Espejo / The Mirror 

 



Remember to revisit                         
your goals and plans regularly.   

Think to yourself: “What are my plans            
for next week, next month and next year?” 

 

Detail your goals with strategies!   

For example, instead of simply saying               
‘I will improve my grades’.  You might say: ‘I will 

improve my grades by asking my instructor 
questions when I don’t understand something’.  

 

Don’t wait until the New Year               
to initiate goals and plans.   

Goals and plans should be constantly added, 
maintained and amended as needed.  

Click here 

After applying, transfer students are required to update their 
grades and course records. 

You must provide your final grades from the previous term and list all 
courses in progress or planned for the term before you expect to en-
roll. Your updates will ensure UC campuses have the most current 
academic information available. 

Fall term 2019 
If you applied for fall quarter/semester 2019, you must provide us 
with a list of courses completed in fall 2018 and associated grades, as 
well as your planned coursework through summer 2019. 

Even if you do not have any in-progress or planned courses and your 
record of course grades was complete in your original application, you 
must log in to your application and complete the Transfer Academic 
Update. 

The priority deadline for the Transfer Academic Update site is Jan. 31, 
2019. 

Hola.  My name is Luis Ayala García.  I am very excited to meet you as your new EOPS 
counselor at Ventura College. I am very familiar with EOPS and I know how important 
this program can be to your success. I also know what it’s like to be an EOPS student 
because I was in the program when I was in college. I am the first in my family to     
graduate high school and college. I have an associate’s degree from Allan Hancock     
College, a bachelor’s degree from a Brandman University and a master’s degree from 
Cal Poly San Luis Obispo. EOPS changed my life and I know it can do great things for you 
as well. I look forward to helping you achieve your academic and career goals and wish 
you a wonderful semester.  

“Luck Is What Happens When Preparation Meets Opportunity" – Seneca 

https://immigrantsrising.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Immigrants-Rising-2018-Undergraduate-Scholarships.pdf
https://admissions.universityofcalifornia.edu/applicant


Fear not, visit the 

Pirate’s Cove! 

I need help      

finding a           

supervised            

study hall... 

all progress takes place outside the comfort zone 

Paula Muñoz -EOPS Coordinator      

Kenya Galdamez-Ramirez, Marcelino De Cierdo, Luis Ayala         
-EOPS Counselors 

Jennifer McCracken -EOPS Office Technician 

Fabiola Fuentes -EOPS Office Assistant / Newsletter Editor 

El Espejo / The Mirror is a source of information designed to keep Extended Opportunity 
Programs and Services students advised of pertinent facts and issues on campus and in 
the community.  

Unsigned editorials are a consensus of the staff.  El Espejo / The Mirror is published during 
the academic year by EOPS. 

The EOPS office may be reached at 805-289-6165. Opinions and comments should be 
addressed to: EOPS Department, 4667 Telegraph Rd., Ventura, CA 93003. 

EOPS Counselor Robert Chaparro is out on Sabbatical this Spring 2019 semester.                           

What is a sabbatical?  It’s an opportunity for professional growth leading to the development of increased competence 

and exceptional service to students.  Marcelino de Cierdo, VC General Counselor is filling in for Robert Chaparro this Spring 

2019 semester. 

https://www.venturacollege.edu/departments/student-services/pirates-cove
https://www.venturacollege.edu/departments/student-services/pirates-cove

